Edith Cavell Elementary

OUR VSB



Principal - Andrea Greenhalgh

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) Director of Instruction – Amy Van Vliet
Trustee – Victoria Jung

604-713-4932 > studentrecordscavell@vsb.bc.ca > www.vsb.bc.ca/edith-cavell

Weekly Newsletter - October 3rd

As a school we are very fortunate to have a wonderful and supportive parent group that work hard to provide many extras for our students. The walk-a-thon coming up on October 9th at Douglas Park will be a valued support for technology in our school. We thank you in advance for your pledges towards supporting our learning.

Our Cavell Tree in the main hallway is now covered in feathers that have words of action, feelings, hopes, colours, and Indigenous words written on them. Thank you to all the students who helped create such a wonderful act of reconciliation and learning.

On Thursday morning we had our Cavell Cares Assembly. We went over our Code of Conduct (found in the front of every student's agenda/ planner) and we were proud to see how many students could recite or remember that Cavell Cares means:

Take care of yourself
Take care of others
Take care of this place

We encourage all families to review the first few pages of your child's planner with them.



CAVELL NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Dates:

October 9 – Cavell Walkathon – Douglas Park 1:15pm (see poster below)

October 13 - Thanksgiving - School Closed

October 20-24 Book Fair in the library

October 22 and 23 - Student Conferences - 1:58pm dismissal on both days

October 24 - Provincial Wide Professional Day - school not in session for students

October 27 - Individual Photo Retakes am only

PAC News:

Sun Oka Farms Apple fundraiser- Sept 17th - Oct 6th!

Edith Cavell Sun Oka Apple Fundraiser

The PAC is pleased to run the Sun Oka Apple fundraiser again this year. Beautiful cases of ambrosia and honeycrisp apples, fresh from the farm and below grocery store prices!

With each box sold **Edith Cavell PAC will raise \$8-10.** The funds raised are used to provide additional school resources that enrich and enhance our students' academic, physical and social growth. **Our goal is to raise \$1000** to direct towards these programs as well as further school ground improvements.

Please share the link with nearby friends, family and neighbours.

Apple pickup: Oct 22 at Edith Cavell Elementary School



